Structure Fire in Deep Gap
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A massive structure fire was reported this morning in the 1900 block of North Pine Run Road.
The fire is burning off Highway 421 South. It's east of Boone. The Deep Gap Fire Department
recommends mototists steer clear of the 1900 block of North Pine Run Road. The Sheriff's
Office says there is heavy fire fighting equipment at the scene. They're asking motorists to give
them plenty of room to work.




